
 

SSCP Virtual Training 

Neurodiversity in Children/Young People Who Are 

Academically Achieving 

 

Target Audience:  All professionals who work with Salford children, young 

people and families. 

This session will cover children and young people, who may not have a 

significant learning disability or difficulty but may present with 

neurodevelopmental needs that are less obvious. 

Aims of the session: 

• To develop an understanding of the more subtle presentations of autism 
both at home and in school including: 

- Autism in cognitively able children 
- Female/internal presentations 
- PDA/EDA profiles 

• Consider how best to support families  

 

 
Please note that places are unlimited.  Once you submit your booking your place 
is secured. 
 

Date Time 
 

Tuesday 14th May 2024  9.30am – 11am 
 

Tuesday 2nd July 2024 
 

9.30am – 11am 

 
Booking form 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/bycSVDpsMD
https://forms.office.com/e/bycSVDpsMD


The training will be delivered virtually and the MS Teams link will be circulated 
approximately 2 weeks before the training. 
 
CHARGING POLICY 

The SSCP has re-introduced the non-attendance charging policy.  Agencies will 

be charged if staff fail to attend if we are not informed of cancellation at least 

10 working days before the session.  This includes participants who join the 

session late which may result in your attendance not being recorded.   The 

charge will be £50 and the charging notification will be forwarded to your 

manager following the course. 

 


